Music Notes - (7/27/18)

WELCOME TO THE 2018-2019 BAND YEAR

News

We are excited about the upcoming school year for the Summit Band and look forward to helping them along the way to another successful year!! We encourage each of you to be at as many events as possible and to volunteer whenever possible. The students appreciate the support they get from the Band Parents and Boosters. Our booster meetings are generally the 2nd Monday of the month at 7PM in the Band Hall. Our first meeting_is an exception with the first one being August 1st These are a great way to find ways to be involved, what is going on with the band and boosters, and get to know other parents. We hope to see many of you on the 1st!

THANK YOU...

We've had one big fundraising event this summer, the Fan-Pledge Drive. We want to say a HUGE "THANK YOU" to all of you!!! Without your help, it would not have been successful!! We are off to a great start for this new school year!!

Volunteer Opportunities

- On Saturday, August 4th, we are in need of volunteers to help out with Uniform
 Fitting. There are 3 shifts 7:30AM-10:30AM, 10:15AM-1:15PM and 1PM-5PM. We
 need several volunteers for each shift. Here is the link to sign up
 - http://signup.com/go/mNbacKX
- We will be needing chaperones for the football games and competitions, as well as Pit Crew volunteers and Prop Crew volunteers. Here is the link to sign up -http://signup.com/go/bWbjXyS
- We are in need of Committee Chairs in Cooler/Water Jug Team, Fix & Repair, Grill Team, Pit Crew and Scholarship. Please contact Maria and Toni at<u>SummitBand1VP@gmail.com</u>.

*****These links and future links will always be found on the band website - www.summitband.com Thank you for considering ways to help. Should you have any questions, please call or text Maria York at (817) 455-6331 or Toni Breese at (817) 907-3240. You may also email us at SummitBand1VP@gmail.com.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR VOLUNTEERS

If you are planning to help out this year as a band volunteer, you will need to have your Driver's License run through the school's Raptor system. Everyone will need to have this done at Summit, they do not transfer from year to year, nor school to school. You will need to have this done as soon as possible, beginning the first week of school. If you are a school district employee, please let us know as your District ID works for this. You can do this at the school front office, and please tell them that you are going to be a band volunteer. The office will send us a list of who has been cleared. You will also need to fill out the MISD District volunteer form. I have listed it below, please click and fill out. If you have any questions regarding these systems, please don't hesitate to call/text Maria York at (817) 455-6331 or Toni Breese at (817) 907-3240. You may also email us atSummitBand1VP@gmail.com. We appreciate all of our volunteers!!

MISD District Volunteer Link -

https://mansfield.quickapp.pro/apply/applicant/new/5108? ref=qap session c3bfdb7aa7d6adb 72ecb3420d18a20c57eb6d94d84f0ea6d90e8a1528eb51c88

Upcoming Events

Wednesday, August 1--General Booster Meeting in the Band Hall at 7pm **Friday, August 3**--Kona Ice will be available for purchase immediately following rehearsal at Noon

Saturday, August 4--Uniform Fitting/Individual Photographs/Band Fees Due 8am-5pm **Friday, August 10**--Pokey-Os will be available for purchase immediately following rehearsal at Noon. Tickets will be sold for \$5 before and after marching rehearsal on Aug 6 and 7.

Wednesday, August 15--First Day of 2018-2019 School Year **Friday, August 17**--Meet the Band Night 8-9pm at Summit

Summit Band Boosters

You are receiving this email because you support the Summit Band Boosters.

<u>Unsubscribe laribarager@gmail.com</u> from this list | Forward to a friend | <u>Update your profile</u>

Our mailing address is: personal card 6201 Parkside Drive

Arlington, TX 76001

Add us to your address book